
BEACONSFIELD PROGRESS ASSOCIATION In  

Minutes for General Meeting 

Tuesday 21st May 2024  

Beaconsfield Community Complex 

Opening and Welcome : President Graeme Taylor 

• Opened the meeting at 7:40 

•  
Attendance:  
Graeme Taylor, Suzanne Brewer, Ann Taylor, Colin Brewer, Andrew Brewster 
Bob Cooper, Brett Owen, Fran Healy, Rod Mcintosh, Harry Jensen, Andre Bokos 
 
Apologies: Bronwyn McCormick, Viv Williams 
 
Minutes from previous meeting 16th April 2024 
   Colin Brewer / Andrew Brewster Carried  
   
Correspondence: in 

• Beaconsfield Banner – various 

• Beaconsfield LXRP works notice  & updates 

• Cr Brett Owen- re works on Beacy War Memorial Bonette Reserve 

• Beaconsfield Anzac Memorial Service Sun 21 April  

• CSC Roland Rozario- re Works on Beacy War Memorial Site. 

• CSC Stan Henwood & Volunteers dinner Thursday 23 May 2024 
6.30pm 

• Request for info Paky East new suburb names  

• Melbourne Youth Chorale – item for notice board & report how they 
are going  

• DDNS domain renewal due 1.7.2024 

• Aus Taxation office- annual self-reporting obligation for BPA GT to 
follow up  

• CSC Picture of new Bob Burgess Reserve sign at Kinder entrance 
to reserve  

• CSC  acquittal due for Beacy Anzac memorials service 

• Consumer Affairs Vic – New reporting requirements  
 
 Correspondence out  

• Beaconsfield Banner -various  

• Beaconsfield Anzac memorial service Thank you emails etc and follow up   

•  CSC  request for new Bob Burgess reserve sign at Kinder entrance to Reserve 

• CSC re War Memorial site  Works 

• Melb Youth Chorale   
Ann Taylor / Bob Cooper 

President’s report – Graeme Taylor - Tabled 
LXRP work on the project continues at fast pace detours have been in place for Kenilworth 
Ave and Soldiers Rd 
Anzac service went well about 150 people in attendance, the memorial address was for 
Edgar Marsden memorial address 
Bonette reserve has been up graded seating and signage still to be installed 
The timber boardwalk near Berwick views estate is being renewed 
 
     Graeme Taylor / Andrew Brewster Carried  



Treasurer’s report – Andrew Brewster – Report Tabled 
Total income  
Net earnings   $3,548  
Equity     $22,405 
       Andrew Brewster / Col Brewer Carried 
 
 
Councillor’s Report - Brett Owen -  
Upgrade to Bonne reserve works are still happening positive comments received 
Signage and seating to come 
Panorama Estate reserve new playground has been installed 
Board walk at Berwick Views Estate is being renewed, the 25 year old timber was 
deteriorating.  
Council elections coming up later in October this year 
Land owners not resident are intitled to vote you have to opt in 
       
Beaconsfield Banner report – Bob 
30 pages now we need to remove some articles Ann has two articles that can be carried 
forward to the next issue.  
 
Fran LXRP  
Flooding that happened on easter Tuesday caused by the works. Three properties have 
been effected. 24/7 works happening at the moment continues until the early June.  
Community reference group organised by Michael Galea.  
 
Beacy Anzac Memorial Service Sun 21 April -Ann 
Thank you for a very small team, best sound to date thanks Andrew. The new flag pole had 
issues, The ground level around the cenotaph has been lowered. Afternoon Tea went very 
well. The Beaconsfield Anzac service has been running for Twenty-Five years started by 
Tony Rushton. 
 
Ave of Honour original nameplates  
Original name plates were stored away and were found by Tony Rushton in the city of Casey 
will be framed and stored at the Pakenham historical site in a display case.  
 
War memorial Site works    
Seating and signage still to come Brett to follow-up. 
 
$700 grant for the notice board.  
Naming rights for Pakenham East closes tonight.  
 
Harry Jensen and others came to talk about save the Beaconsfield Reservoir mainly focused 
on the potential for water pick up for firefighting. 
 
Meeting Concluded at 9:02PM 
NEXT General Meeting Tues 18th June 7.30 pm  


